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Care1st provides the tools and support you need to deliver the best quality of care. To this end, we 
want to ensure that all practitioners are aware of how to access the Clinical Practice Guidelines 
available on the Care1st website. 
 
Go to https://www.care1staz.com/providers/resources.html> For Providers > Provider Resources > 
Practice Guidelines . 
 

 
 
 
Preventive and clinical practice guidelines are based on the health needs of our members and 
opportunities for improvement identified. Whenever possible, Care1st adopts preventive and 
clinical practice guidelines that are published by nationally recognized organizations or government 
institutions, as well as state-wide collaborative and/or a consensus of healthcare professionals in 
the applicable field. The guidelines are reviewed and updated every year. 
 
If you have questions, please contact Network Management, who can assist in connecting you 
with the appropriate Care1st team member. Thank you. 
 
Look for more information coming soon about other helpful provider resources on our website.  
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